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The Nursery children have enjoyed learning all about 
Number Puppy 6 this week. We particularly enjoyed 
making some yummy biscuits and decorating them by 
carefully writing a number 6 on them using purple 
icing, which is our colour of the week! 

The children in Reception have enjoyed exploring 
Numicon to create number bonds to 5 and complete 
the matching number sentences. They have done an 
amazing job!  

Keep up the good work everyone! 

 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

Year 1 had a fun filled Topic Launch Day this week 
where they spent the day doing exciting activities all 
about their new topic ‘Commotion in the Ocean!’ The 
children enjoyed  creating their own sea creatures, 
writing fact files all about them and completing an 
under the sea yoga session! 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 

Half Term Attendance Initiative 

The DfE has set our whole school attendance target at 96%. 

To help us achieve this whole school target at Rowena Academy, we will be running 
an Attendance and Punctuality Initiative in the run up to Half Term.  

This will involve all children attempting to arrive on time and achieve 100% 
attendance between Tuesday 17th January and Friday 10th February.  

Every child that achieves 100% attendance and arrives on time every day will win 
a prize and also have their names entered into a draw to win a Smyths Toys Gift 

Voucher! 

        Please support our efforts to achieve this target. Good Luck! 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe  

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In English this week we recapped our visit from Sam’s 
Safaris and continued our work on non-chronological 
reports. The children had to find and record interesting 
facts about different reptiles which they the used in 
their reports this week.   
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